
November - December, 2020 

Dear Praying Friends, 

These past two months have found us closer to home. With Artiss having 
almost weekly appointments in Jacksonville, FL, we have not been too far 
from home. Since we had to be more local, it was a good opportunity to 
update many of the local churches that we visited very early in deputation. The 
Lord allowed us to drop-in on quite a few new churches as well. We are 
thankful for the friendships that were made and the kindness of so many. We 
have heard from several churches in the last two months and we are excited 
to tell you that God answered our prayer of reaching 20% support by the end 
of the year.  God supplied over and above that and we are now at 
22%.  Praise the Lord! 

Many of you have contacted us letting us know you are praying for Artiss and 
her recovery. Thank you so much for your prayers! There were no major 
issues with any of the procedures, and as of now, it seems that there has been 
an improvement in her ability to swallow. The doctors are not sure if it is a 
permanent fix, but we will have to see. She also had an EEG this past week 
seeking more information on the neurological side of the swallowing issues and 
other pain she is having. She has several more tests that are scheduled in the coming weeks. We would appreciate your 
prayers for those as well. 

I love this time of year. I love the cooler weather, the changing 
colors, and even snow! (Though we have not seen much snow 
while in south Georgia the last few years). But more than all of 
those things, I love the visual reminders of Christ's birth here on 
earth all around us. My prayer is that all of us would use this time of 
year to share the Good News of Christ's birth, death, and 
resurrection for us with others. That is what American's need to 
hear and understand this season. 

Please take a moment and pray for the people of Washington state. 
My burden, my desire, is for these people to hear the Gospel.  

 Merry Christmas, 

 David, Amieé Marie, Allen and Artiss Brubaker 
 Missionaries to Washington State 

We praise the Lord for: 
• God’s showing Himself faithful! 
• Several new churches partnering with us! 
• Good outcome in Artiss’ swallowing so far.

We are praying for: 
• God’s wisdom as we seek to refill our schedule 
• Allen and his schooling 
• Artiss and her ongoing medical issues
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